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March 5, 2019

The Honorable Russell Jennings, Chairperson

House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile Justice
Statehouse, Room 151-S

Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Representative Jennings:

SUBJECT:  Fiscal Note for HB 2335 by House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile
Justice

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2335 is
respectfully submitted to your committee.

HB 2335 would add state retirees, offenders under the supervision of the Department of
Corrections, Kansas residents, contractors who are working on a project for a governmental or
charitable organization, or any business located in Kansas to the list of entities authorized to
purchase prison-made goods.

The Department of Corrections estimates there would be a fiscal effect on the operations
of the agency and Kansas Correctional Industries; however, the Department cannot estimate what
the effect might be. Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2335 is not reflected in The FY 2020
Governor’s Budget Report.

Sincerely,

=T gl

Larry L. Campbell
Director of the budget

cc: Linda Kelly, Corrections



